HamiltonWest
School

Doctor in the House in 2017

We are happy to announce an exciting new initiative at Hamilton West School. Dr Maree
McCracken from South City Health will be our school between 9 and 10.00am on Tuesday
mornings to see students who need to see a doctor. This will be a drop in clinic — no appointment
required. Consultations are free for all students. Most prescriptions will also be free. You can
contact the doctor at dr.maree@hamwest.school.nz.

Please sign and return the consent form to allow your child to be seen by the doctor if
needed. We prefer parent/caregivers to attend with their child, however if this is not
possible, a note will be given to your child with details about their condition and any extra
care required at home. Any medicine required will be delivered to the school office for
pick up on Tuesday after School. You will be contacted if any special follow up is
required.

Name: Date of birth

Adresss Contact Ph Number

Next of kin Usual Doctor

I (name). give permission for my child/ren to be

seen by the Doctor at School if required. | understand that there is no cost for this service unless
special follow up is required. | understand 1 will be informed regarding any visits my child has with
the doctor. | agree to allow the school to share relevant information with the school doctor.

Parent/Guardian Signature:




